
 

 

 Year 3 Newsletter 

Seesaw is your goto place for information about reading, safeguarding 
and other info.  We will update it on events that are happening or things 
you need to know about.  

If you have any worries or concerns, please speak to myself or Miss 
Walliss.  

 

Our Learning JHeloourney 

The Learning Journey continues… 

Can I offer our thanks to you for the continuing support this 
academic year.  The work you do with your children at 

home really does have a massive impact on their learning in 
school.  Homework will continue to appear on Seesaw every 
Monday to be completed by Friday.  Remember our Friday 
Oracy piece.  Can you get your child to record themselves 

reading the short passage for Monday.  If you haven’t 
already done so sign up for our Class Dojo!  

 

What the children will be learning… 

The children will begin to explore the exciting subject of Earthquakes and 
volcanoes in Geography earthquakes and volcanoes in Geography.  We 
then will take a trip to Ancient Greece for our History topic.  In English we 
will be lokking at “A Midsummer Nights Dream” by Shakespeare.  Maths 
will see us continue to examine fractions.   Science will begin looking at 
Rocks and their significance in telling our story.  PE will see year 3 going 
swimming, so remember to pack those trunks!.  This term will also see us 
learn some cooking skills with C.H.E.F.F so some tasty treats are coming 
your way.  There is also an after school bakery Club with Miss Jameson on 
Thursday evenings.  In PSHE we will becoming the best person we can be. 

How can you help your child? 
Read as much as possible  - encourage the children to read anything: newspapers, comics, 
reading book, library books – ANYTHING.  Make sure that children attend school and are on 
time.  Regular attendance is really important for your child’s success.  Join us on Seesaw. 
Homework, messages and examples of the children’s work will be on there each week and it is 
so lovely to see what you are doing at home with your child too.  Please make sure your child 
has a swimming costume and towel for our lessons on Tusday. 

 

 


